Alexander, Jacquelyne

Subject: FW: Los Olivos CSD Extension Request- LAFCO Hearing Comment

From: Andrew Deane <adeane@andersys.com>

Sent: Tuesday, May 4, 2021 10:08 AM

To: sbcob <sbcob@co.santa-barbara.ca.us>

Subject: Los Olivos CSD Extension Request- LAFCO Hearing Comment

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Clerk of the Board:

The most recent LO CSD public update was 12/2020.

The most recent LO CSD Board of Directors agenda has them still reviewing site alternatives, most of the options for
which we knew before the CSD was formed. It also has them reviewing a Project Roadmap Document, again 3 years
later!

They have outsourced basic functions to MNS Engineering to the tune of $8,000 to $10,000 per month and three years
later we still have no public recommendations for WWTP options.

Enough, it is clear the Los Olivos CSD does not have the capacity to undertake their primary function. Please do not
recommend yet another extension so that we can bring the capacity of the County of Santa Barbara to bear on this
issue.

Thank you.

Andrew Deane, P.E. | Sr. Mechanical Engineer
Owner

2750 Stow Street

Los Olivos, CA 93441

Office: 805.683.6133 x109
Cell: 805.432.6791
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